UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION 11}

799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

FEB S 1975

Toledo Edison Company Docket No. 50-346
ATTN: Mr. Lowell E. Roe
Vice President, Powar
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, Ohdo 43652

Gentlamen:

Thank you for your letters dated Jaouary 6 and 23, 1975, informing us
of the steps you have taken to correct thae items of noncompliance which
we brought to your attention in our letter dated December 3, 1974. Ve
wvill examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

‘ Sincerely yours,

D. M, Humnicutt, Chief
Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

beec w/ltrs dtd 1/6 & 23/75:
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